
Distribution   of student   masks and   rapid test   kits  

January   13,  2022   

Dear   Parents/Guardians,

We   have now   received the   following supplies   from the   Provincial government:  

● Masks for students K-6 (2 week supply)
● Masks for students 7-8 & staff (2 week supply)
● Rapid Tests for all students & staff (1 box each)

●   Masks will be distributed and remain in classrooms, as staff will supply students with masks as needed.  

●   Teachers will be communicating with families prior to sending home rapid test kits. (Initially 1 box per 

●   Please click here to review masking requirements, as per WRPS.

K-6 Masks 7-8 & Staff masks Rapid Test Kit (5 tests per box)

student) If you wish to not receive a kit, please email your child(ren)'s homeroom teacher.

Below are photos of the masks and rapid test kits we received from the Provincial Government:

(2 per day) Alternatively, if you prefer your child(ren)'s masks to be sent home, please contact the 
office directly 780-352-6616

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1g13u3lXJp60bg3siypLV-MtKKzbIQOGVozAwFrj-oUQ/edit



